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The SHPO awarded Hurricane Sandy disaster relief funds to Inspirica, Inc. for the rehabilitation of 

St. Luke’s Chapel (a.k.a. the Chapel of St. Luke the Physician) in Stamford’s South End. The project 

included masonry repairs, window repairs, and the replacement of cedar siding and roofing, 

wood trim, and exterior doors. 

 

St. Luke’s Chapel is a portion of a complex operated by Inspirica, a nonprofit organization that 

provides temporary and transitional housing, as well as a range of other services, to the homeless 

in Fairfield County. The Romanesque Revival/Shingle Style building, with cedar roof and siding 

shingles and a native stone base, was built in 1891. It is individually listed in the National Register 

of Historic Places for its architectural significance.  

 


